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  Update January 15th - Enrollment is open for Module 2 of WBTF's new
Technical Foundation Certification Program  

  
WBTF TECHNICAL FOUNDATION CERTIFICATION PROGRAM

 

MODULE 2 of the Technical Foundation Certification course is now available on Moodle.  Enrollment is available
directly on Moodle at: https://education.wbtf.org [1]. Participants must complete Module 1 coursework prior to March 3,
2023, in order to be eligible to continue working toward certification during Module 2.  A sit-in option for learning
purposes only is also available during Module 2.
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